
Saints today. Saints for all eternity.
From the desk of Dr. Marco Clark

Dear Holy Cross Family and Friends, 

In this month of August as vacations are winding 
down, I wanted to reflect on my recent trip to Ireland 
with my wife and her siblings. Our 11-day excursion 
included trips to the major cities of Dublin, Cork, 
Galway, Derry, and Belfast, the small towns of Done-
gal and Kinsale, and the village of Adare. We visited 


